
HON RRAT Senate Committee-Aircraft Noise 
  
1.    Citizens concern regarding aircraft noise, mainly is attributed as to how the 
noise impacts on their personal lives or business activities. 
  
2.    Thus the level of intrusiveness, inconvenience, timing, events etc is of utmost 
importance. 
  
3.    Since residential(and to a lesser extent business) areas are encroaching or 
being encroached by aircraft activities, any changes need to be COMMUNICATED in 
a timely manner and discussed appropriately. (This did NOT occur with the shift in 
aircraft airspace over the north eastern suburbs of Perth in late 2009). 
  
4.    Thus any changes that are planned, need to involve all parties concerned(in the 
case of Perth-residents, businesses, farmers, Airservices Australia, the 
military(RAAF), airlines, councils etc. 
  
Regards 
  
David Karr 
Concerned Citizen 
 


